
 
 
 
Annual Parish Meeting. District Councillors Report  15th March 2011. 

  

The District Councils share of the Council Tax remains unchanged for the 2011/2012  
budget.(Band D will remain at £149.50)Efficiencies of over £2m and a commitment of 
safeguarding priority services is the core of the budget.We have frozen our Council Tax 
this year,which i am sure will be welcome news for our communities,especially as it 
follows 7 years of us keeping our rise to below 5%. 

  

There were 3 planning applications received during the last year. 
2 approved    (the parish supported both.) 
1 Not yet determined 

  

LDF.Local Development Framework. 
As i reported last year,dont hold your breath when the LDF in full will be adopted.We still 
do not know when it will go in front of an inspector. 

  

  

Ivan Jowers. 

 

 


